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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 3:46 PM
To: 'lluig@cimarex.com'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, 

EMNRD
Cc: 'CFO_Spill, BLM_NM'; 'Gloria Garza'
Subject: NAB1912927808 HALLERTAU 4 FEDERAL #009H @ 30-025-41878
Attachments: (C-141 Closure) NAB1912927808 HALLERTAU 4 FEDERAL #009H @ 30-025-41878.pdf

NAB1912927808 HALLERTAU 4 FEDERAL #009H @ 30-025-41878 
 
Ms. Luig, 
The OCD has approved the Final C-141 for incident # NAB1912927808 HALLERTAU 4 FEDERAL #009H @ 30-025-41878. 
No further action is required at this time and the signed C-141 can be found in the online image data base under the 
incident #. 
NOTE: In the future, please include the liner inspection notification in your closure report. I was unable to locate a 
notification in my email for this incident. Per Rule 19.15.29.11.A.(5)(ii), the appropriate OCD District office must be 
notified 2 days prior to liner inspection. 
Thank you, 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 


